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You're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in Pine Village Preschool. Don't forget to
add us to your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!
 
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

SURVEY RESULTS ARE IN

Click here to see more...

INSIDE THIS NEWSLETTER

Kaymbu
New Facilities Manager

Spanish Meet-Ups

UPCOMING EVENTS

All events are free; for more
information, please contact
Leslie Martinez.  
  

Needham Harvest Fair
Saturday, October 5, 2013
10 am - 3 pm
Needham Town Common
* Come see Jacie perform at 
11:00 am * 

Open Houses 
October & November
Dates TBA
 

 

SPANISH MEET-UPS

Looking for more opportunities
to practice Spanish as a family?
Check out the Family Spanish
in Boston Meet-Up group
(organized by our very own
Jacie Feinberg). Click here for
more information.
 

September 2013

Welcome back, to school! We are now well into the new
school year and it has been a great few weeks seeing all of
our continuing families and welcoming our new ones. The
transition can be a difficult one on both parents and kids
(check out our blog posts "Transition Time" and "A New Day"
from the first week of school). But last week's apple picking
field trips went wonderfully well with manzanas (apples)
and calabazas (pumpkins) and hay rides, and were enjoyed
by all. What a perfect start to the year. 
 

Survey Says...

Last spring we  conducted a survey of our parents in order
to get your feedback. The survey was sent to 400 currently
enrolled families; we received 100 responses. The feedback
we received is priceless and offers us invaluable insight into
how things are working in our schools - even negative
feedback is important as it helps us understand where we
can improve - and we thank everyone who responded. We
take your comments and suggestions very seriously and
strive to address and improve on every aspect that has been
noted. To read more, please see the full report on our blog.
 
 
We very much hope that you'll contact us directly if you
have any additional questions or comments, or would like to
talk further about anything. We look forward to connecting
with you throughout the year.    

Best,
 
Emma, Brid, and all of your friends at Pine Village
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